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Aransas Pathways Steering Committee

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

This letter is to inform those of the cancellation of the February 6, 2024 Aransas Pathways
Steering Committee Meeting. We are rescheduling this meeting for March 5, 2024. We
apologize for any inconvenience this has brought, and look forward to seeing everyone at

the next scheduled meeting.

Thank you.
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Bridget Trevino
Project Coordinator / Aransas Pathways
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